
 

 

 

           School Council Meeting    

Monday October 2nd 2023 

Present 

Representatives from all classes (Year 1 to Year 6) 

Mrs Talbot 

 

Minutes 

Mrs Talbot gave each individual school councillor their yellow badge. She suggested that they wear 

the badge each day, so that the other children could easily recognise their role. 

 

Mrs Talbot asked the councillors to give feedback about what their class members thought were the 

strengths of the school. 

 

Strengths 

The children listed the following:- 

Being kind – helping one another, checking each other are okay  

Welcoming children from other countries 

Bullying is not accepted – We have been encouraged to be an upstander, stepping in when we see 

something we think is not right. The updated anti-bullying posters make it very clear what we need 

to do. 

Tolerance of other’s views 

Respectful of one another 

Inclusion – everyone is included and we celebrate everyone’s differences 

Curriculum – there are lots of really interesting topics covered. We like going on school trips. 

We love to learn. 

 

Ideas for our school to be even better 

More outdoor learning opportunities 

More PE equipment and different kit that we don’t have  

More time for PE 

Football all year 

Homework club 

More competitions on apps 

Fitness club 

Cooking club 

Browsing time in the library 

‘Shout outs’ for the best scientist, historian, and musician in class 

 

Mrs Talbot thanked the children for their ideas. She asked the councillors to ask their class members 

about their views on school lunches (what they like….what they don’t like….any suggestions for 

healthy hot meals) Emma the school cook would like to attend the next meeting to hear the 

children’s ideas. 

 


